
WE'RE OPENING for BROWSING
by appointment!

EFFECTIVE 4/5/2021 | CALL 508-998-0270 to schedule

LIMITED HOURS.

Here's what you need to know.

Browsing by appointment begins on 4/5/2021 for a limited number of hours to start -
Monday - Friday: 1-4:45 and Saturday: 10-1:45.

For now, appointments must be made by phone and begin at the top of the hour. Patrons can be in
the building for a maximum of 45 minutes. No walk-ins or early arrivals, please.

Library Takeout hours will remain the same and are listed below.

HEALTH & SAFETY PRECAUTIONS.
The well-being of our community and staff is always our top priority.

What wWhat we're doing te're doing to ko keep yeep you safou safe:e:

• Limiting the amount of people in the building at a time / maintaining 6 feet of distance
between each other.
• Wearing masks while inside the library and at the Takeout window.
• Requiring temperature checks upon entry.
• Following cleaning and disinfecting protocols put out by the CDC.
• Continuing to offer Library Takeout (see below).

What wWhat we're asking ye're asking you tou to do:o do:

• Do not enter the library if you currently have or recently had a fever, cough, shortness of
breath, or are feeling unwell.
• Keep your hands clean. Hand sanitizer will be provided throughout the library.
• Maintain at least 6 feet of distance from others.
• Wear a mask while inside the library and at the Takeout window.
• Take your temperature upon entry.
• Follow all directional signs and floor markings.

LIMITED COMPUTER USE.
Computers have been spaced 6 feet apart and will be disinfected between each use. Computer
sessions will continue to be limited to once per day and for a maximum of 45 minutes.
If you need to have a document printed, we may be able to do that for you without you coming in the
building. Call us at 508-998-0270 or email acuholds@sailsinc.org for more information.

RETURNING ITEMS.
Our exterior book drop is open for you to return your checked out library items 24/7. Absolutely no
donations at this time please.

We ask that all items be returned in either the exterior book drop or at the Takeout window. If you are
visiting the library for an appointment, please do not bring returns into the library with you. We are
continuing to quarantine items for up to 7 days. All overdue fines have been waived during this time,
and we will continue to do so for a limited time.

LIBRARY TAKEOUT.

We understand not everyone will feel ready to visit us inside the library, and we're pleased to continue
to offer Library Takeout as an alternative.

To schedule a pickup, call 508-998-0270, email acuholds@sailsinc.org or fill out our Takeout
form available at acupl.org.

Takeout hours remain the same: Monday & Wednesday 11-7, Tuesday & Thursday 1-7, Friday 1-5 and
Saturday 10-2.
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